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NASSA YEAR 7-8 CRICKET GALA DAY

Last Monday Mr Raats and the Year 7 & 8 Cricket team traveled to Jamison Park for the
NASSA Cricket Gala day and competed against the other schools in outdoor cricket.
Liam was the strongest cricketer at the gala day and he scored the most runs and cartwheeled an
off stump with a yorker Pat Cummins would have been proud of. Even though it was a tough day
for our students, they have acknowledged the potential in their skills and they are excited to learn
more from Mr Raats and play more cricket.

Mrs Irene Focas
Senior School Sports Co-ordinator
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